McGILL UNIVERSITY

P.0. Box 6070
Montreal 101, Quebec
7 August 1972

Dear Mrs. Winslow-Spragge: &
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I decided to get to work on the materials/you have either given
or loaned to us, some via Professor Peter Eakins. | The product of this
is recorded in the Accession lists 1377, 1458, 1490~and 1493. At the
photographers there are still a number of items, which had not been copied
with the earlier filming by Arnott, Rogers & Batten. These include: 1377/1,
10, 11 and the G.M.D. painting of the Chateau de Ramezay. When I learn
that you have returned to Montreal I'll 'phone for an appointment and
return to you the loaned items.

The G.M.D. pencil sketches have not been microfilmed as yet but
I'11 haye them photographed when I'm sure that the new camera operator knows
his job.

Some 45 2" x 2" slides were sent off to Professor Peter Eakins
early last week and I received word this morning that they had arrived safely
and that he was very pleased with their quality. Almost all were made from
material listed in the first three attached accession lists.

Mrs. Andreassen and I will probably spend the next two weeks on
Cape Breton Island.

We do hope that you have had a pleasant summer. We've had a very

wet one here in Montreal.

Cordially yours,

JA:md " John Andreassen
encls. University Archivist

Mrs. Lois Winslow-Spragge
"Cedarbrae"
Almonte, Ontario
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